
PTA Shenzhen Aerospace Technology One-day Study Tour 

(18 November 2023) 
 

The Parent-Teacher Association of our school held the Shenzhen Aerospace 

Technology One-day Study Tour on 18 November 2023 (Saturday) with a total of 38 

participants including teachers, parents and students.  

 

In the morning, we paid a visit to the Aerospace Technology Education Base of 

the Southern Research Institute of Space Technology in Longgang and enjoyed lunch 

there. All participants learnt about the advancements and challenges in the field of 

aerospace technology in China. In the afternoon, we visited Shekou Sea World to 

explore the culture of art creation. Through the study tour, participants had a deeper 

understanding of the country's cutting-edge technological applications, aerospace 

technology and art culture. 

 

 
Principal YUEN, teachers, parents and students enjoy the visit to the Aerospace Technology Education Base of 

the Southern Research Institute of Space Technology in Longgang 

 

 

 

 
Teachers, parents and students attentively learn about the advancements of aerospace technology in China 

 



 

Group photo of Principal YUEN, teachers, parents and students in front of 

the Aerospace Technology Education Base of the Southern Research Institute of 

Space Technology in Longgang 

 

 

 

 


